
 
 
 
DT:  December 18, 2007 
 
TO:   Residents of the Building 
        Tiers 09, 13, and 15. 
 
FR:   Joseph Lara, Property Manager 
 
RE:   SEWER POWER RODDING MAINTENANCE 
 
 
It is time for the power rodding of the sewer system for the  
Building.  This work has been scheduled for December 21, 2007. 
 
This work will take ONE day to complete because the building has three (3) 
separate long sections of underground sink lines. 
 
The sewer line servicing the SOUTH and WEST section of the building, the 
plumbers will need access to Units 109, 113 and 115 on December 21, 
2007.  All units above 109, 113 and 115 cannot use the sinks, toilets or 
dishwashers as the sewer plugs will be open and this will cause flooding.  
This job cannot be successfully completed unless we have access to 109, 113 
and 115. 
 
The plumbers will be at the property at 10:00 a.m. to start this project and will 
be working until 5:00 p.m.  If you cannot be home to allow the plumbers into 
your unit, please contact me so alternate plans can be made. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and if you should have any 
questions, please call me.  
 

 


